THEWHEELERSCHOOL

Dear Wheeler Family,

Just after Spring Break, we will dive into the discovery phase of our Head of School search.
During this time, our search firm, RG175, will gather insights from different individuals and
groups about what we should seek in our next head of school. In addition to the upcoming
survey you will receive, we've also organized drop-in sessions for any parents and guardians
who wish to meet with RG175. The details are below:

e Parent and Guardian Drop-in Session #1
Monday, March 25
3:15-4:15pm
Board of Trustees Meeting Room (211 Hope Street in Providence)

e Parent and Guardian Drop-In Session #2
Wednesday, March 27
7:30-8:15am
Stimson House Living Room

Thank you once again for your engagement in this crucial process.

Warm regards,
Katie Goodfellow
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https://www.wheelerschool.org/about-wheeler/head-of-school-search/

